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Crews inspecting cellular towers in 
Territory 

 
(Kahnawake – 25, Ohiarí:ha/June 2018) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that the company 
Géolocation SPRCP Inc./Pagé-Leclair will be carrying out inspection 
work on all Bell mobility Towers within the Territory beginning Tuesday, 
June 26th. 
 
Crews will be inspecting the following towers: 

 PQ 1776 - MCK Main Building 

 PQ 1734 - Route 132 (across from Petro T) 

 PQ 0326 – Kahnawà:ke Sports Complex 

 PQ 1743 - Route 207 / Highway 30 
 
The work is expected to be completed by Tuesday, July 3rd. We 
apologize in advance for any inconvenience. 
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